
As we usher in a new year, we are filled with 
gratitude for all the memories and moments shared 
over the past year. The Village has been a place 
where warmth, support, and friendship flourish, 
and we look forward to even more opportunities 
for growth, connection, and well-being. 

As we start 2025, I want to acknowledge the hard 
work and dedication of the wonderful staff at The 
Village. From the Wellness Team to Dining 
Services; from Life Enrichment to Environmental 
Services, each member of our team plays a vital 

role in creating a safe, comfortable, and vibrant community. Thank 
you all for your commitment to our residents’ well-being. 

We want to be sure that all of our residents, families, and friends stay 
connected and informed. Please reach out to our team for any 
questions or concerns via: 

• The Village Website: www.thevillage-tacoma.com

• The Village Facebook: www.facebook.com/TheVillageTacoma

• The Front Desk: (253) 475-4707

2025 is going to be a year of new beginnings, and we are excited to 
continue building memories together. Thank you for being a part of 
The Village. Let’s make this year the best one yet! 

Wishing you a happy, healthy, and prosperous New Year! 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Dawn Belote, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Lillian, January 1
• Maria, January 12
• Kathy, January 20
• John, January 26

• Cecilia, January 1
• Careema, January 7
• Aaliyah, January 15
• Raychel, January 16
• Kathryn, January 19
• Isaac, January 20
• Eric, January 22
• Savannah, January 23
• Neela, January 25
• Thessalonians, January 31

This month’s Resident Spotlight goes to 
or very own Char! Char has lived at The 
Village now for 14 months with her two 
adorable dogs Grace-Anne and Kallie. 
Fun facts about Char: she grew up in 
Hawaii, she has three very smart and 
talented children who she talks to often, 
and she worked in the medical field for 
15 years. Char’s favorite job was her 
time as a social worker right before 
retiring. She is grateful to have helped 
keep children in her care safe. When you 
see Char in The Village commons, make 
sure to say hello! 

Char 

Tabetha has been a member of The 
Village family since this April. Before 
joining us, she worked as a Wellness 
Nurse at another community in the Seattle 
area. In her spare time, Tabetha enjoys 
antiquing, doing crafts, spending time 
with friends and family, and flipping 
furniture. Tabetha is a people person and 
credits our residents and staff as being the 
glue that keeps her coming back every 
day. 

Tabetha, Wellness Nurse 

Bingo All the Way: 

It was a packed house 

for Bingo this day. 

Many of our friends 

and neighbors, such 

as Lynn, Karen, and 

Fuji, tried their luck at 

winning a festive 

goodie from our 

biggest prize batch 

yet! 

Festive Fusing: Last month, we tried our hand at glass fusing 

Christmas trees with Lori Blevins. A fun time was had by all who 

attended including: Karen, Sandy, Marge, Judy, and Tina. 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Winter Wonderland 
Happy Hour 
1/10 at 3:30 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
Community Bingo! 
1/15 at 2 PM 
Assembly Room 
 
Live Music with Carson 
Lilley 
1/16 at 1 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
Memory Wellness Talk 
with Matthew Santelli 
1/21 at 1 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
Live Music with Dan 
Hausler 
1/28 at 2 PM 
Dining Lounge 
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